
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  
 

 
  
NTM No 08 of 2023                                                   17th April 2023    

  
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  
FIRTH OF TAY – PORT OF DUNDEE 

  
Temporary Overhead Obstruction – Tidal Basin  

  
 
 

Mariners are advised that a line has been spanned between two structures at the entrance 
to the Tidal Basin in Dundee.  As a result, the air draught for any approach to the tidal 
basin is restricted to 17m.    The remainder of the port is unaffected. 
 
 
This Notice will be cancelled once the obstruction is removed. 
 
  
Status of previously published notices:  
 
Only this notice in force. 
  
  
 
 
Andrew Blake 
Marine Manager Dundee 

 
 


